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LETTER DATED 1 NOVEMBER 1995 FROM THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to inform you that I have decided to appoint
Mr. Aziz Hasbi as my new Special Representative in Burundi. Mr. Hasbi will be
taking up his responsibilities in the coming days.

Mr. Hasbi, formerly the Permanent Representative of Morocco to the United
Nations and later Minister of Administrative Affairs, will be replacing
Mr. Ahmedou Ould Abdallah, who, until his departure from Burundi last month, had
served as my Special Representative there for over two years. I would like to
put on record my deep appreciation for the effective way in which
Mr. Ould Abdallah carried out his duties under extremely difficult
circumstances. Without his presence during that time, the situation in Burundi
might well have deteriorated drastically.

I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the
members of the Security Council.

(Signed ) Boutros BOUTROS-GHALI
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